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Following last week’s ballot in which pilots voted up the proposed Enterprise Agreement, 
Virgin Australia is preparing the required paperwork to file the Enterprise Agreement 
application for approval by the FWC. The TWU/VIPA will keep you updated as the 
application proceeds.

ROSTER PERIOD 9 (RP9) MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING AND ROSTERS
Over the weekend pilots were informed by Virgin Australia that the crew tracking team has 
completed the roster adjustments for RP9. Pilots amended rosters for RP9  should now show 
Line Pilots at not less than Phase 1 and Training Captains will be rostered at not less than Phase 
2. If you have any issues with your current roster please contact the TWU/VIPA for assistance.

We will update you again as the situation unfolds. If you have any questions please contact your 
delegate or official. 
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TOGETHER, WE ARE STRONGER. JOIN NOW FOR A BETTER FUTURE.
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We continue to call on the Federal Government to implement #AviationKeeper for ALL 
aviation workers, with strict conditions on companies to retain workers and cap CEOs’ pay.


